
You Rong House – Mattress Disposal Notice (2024–2025 Academic Year) 

For: You Rong House residents of the 2024–2025 academic year 

Time: Now until August 15, 12:00 PM (during front desk hours) 

Mattress Type: Only thin mattresses accepted. For thick (spring) mattresses, 

please contact the Environmental Protection Bureau for disposal. 

Procedure: During front desk hours, ask the staff to accompany you downstairs 

to dispose of your mattress. Due to limited space, please stack mattresses neatly 

as instructed before leaving. 


